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FISCAL NOTE

Senate Bill 658 (Senator Haines) (Carroll County Delegation)
Economic and Environmental Affairs

Carroll County - Nonprofit Entities - Procurement Contracts

This bill allows the County Commissioners of Carroll County to authorize nonprofit entities
that receive county funds, or are eligible to do so, to participate in county procurement
contracts.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None.

Local Effect: Potential indeterminate decrease in expenditures. Revenues would not be
affected.

Fiscal Analysis

Local Expenditures: To the extent that Carroll County receives lower prices through its
procurement contracts than nonprofits could receive on their own, procurement prices for
eligible nonprofits would decrease. These decreases in expenditures could potentially be
realized as cost savings by the county if reduced costs to the nonprofits translate into lower
budget requirements for nonprofits that receive funding from the county.

Information Source(s): Carroll County, Department of Fiscal Services

Fiscal Note History:  First Reader - February 26, 1996
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